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December 5, 2022 
 
 
Dear Harris Health System Pharmacy Customer: 
 
Effective Jan. 1, 2023, there will be changes in the pharmacy payment collections that will affect patients with 
the following financial assistance status: 
 

•  My Harris Health 

•  Self-Pay (with or without insurance) 

•  Incomplete or no screening for Harris Health financial assistance (with or without insurance) 

 Expired Financial Assistance Program 

 
Patients with the above financial status are required to pay the price determined by your insurance plan, the full 
cash price, or the full price of the medication(s) as determined by Harris Health System’s financial assistance 
plan. 
 
If you cannot afford the price of your medication, there may be alternatives such as: 
 

 Harris Health’s Financial Assistance Program 
You may be eligible for Harris Health’s Financial Assistance Program. For more information, visit the 
Eligibility website at https://www.harrishealth.org/access-care/patient-eligibility or call 713-566-6509. 

 Health Insurance Marketplace 
If you are uninsured, you can enroll in one of the Health Insurance Marketplace plans. Open enrollment 
for the Marketplace begins Nov. 1 and ends Jan. 15, 2023. To enroll, you can go to 
https://www.healthcare.gov. 
 

Effective Jan. 1, 2023, changes in the pharmacy copay will affect patients with the Financial Assistance Program 
status. 
 

 The 90-Day Program ($10 copay) will no longer be available. Patients with the Financial Assistance 
Program status receiving a 90-day supply will be asked, but will not be required, to pay a $24 copay. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Harris Health System 
Department of Pharmacy 
  

https://www.harrishealth.org/access-care/patient-eligibility
https://www.healthcare.gov/

